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Maltings Update 
 

Wiltshire Council officers have been continuing with their dialogue with 
the owners of the Maltings Shopping Centre who are developing plans to 
regenerate the shopping centre in line with the approved Maltings 
Masterplan.  This is likely to be delivered in phases and is expected to 
be the subject of a planning application to be made by the developer in 
the coming months.    
  
The site is partly owned by the Council and officers will be continuing 
with this dialogue and working with the site owners to support the 
successful regeneration of this site in line with policy.    
 
 


